Northern California

Gridley Invitational Basketball Tournament

http://gridleyinvitational.org 

Sponsored by Gridley High School

SANCTIONED  BY                                       300 East Spruce Street                   TELEPHONE  (530) 846-3675
          C.I.F.                                                Gridley, California  95948                                 FAX  (530) 846-3872

November 14, 2012
Dear Coach:





With the time for the 59th  annual G.I.B.T. approaching, there are a number of items we need to bring to your attention.  Some of them require a response from you.

Please submit the following items to us by Wednesday, November 21, or sooner if possible:

1. ROSTER OF PLAYERS, listing each player’s number, name, position, height and year in school. If you have changes after you submit your roster, please contact Patti Kilby at our Program/Ad Department via email at kilby58@hotmail.com immediately so we may update your roster. 
2. TEAM PHOTO of your players.  Try to have a background that contrasts with the players.  Our program traditionally includes a team photo along with the team roster (see #1 above ).  Please help us create a professional 59th anniversary souvenir program.  You should email your photo to Patti Kilby in jpg email format at kilby58@hotmail.com .  Be sure to type in the subject line: 2012 GIBT.  If you cannot email your photo, please let Patti Kilby know.  You may contact her via email at kilby58@hotmail.com.
3. PAIRINGS FOR G.I.B.T. HOUSING.  We will house and feed 12 of your players through the gracious hospitality of Gridley families.  To assist the housing director, please complete and return the enclosed housing pairings form promptly.

4. If you have not sent us a mascot or logo of your school/team, please do so now.  We use these in our program.  Send it to kilby58@hotmail.com.  
(   (  PLEASE CONTACT US IF YOU CANNOT MEET THE NOVEMBER 21 DEADLINE.
Please plan to arrive one and one-half hours before your first game.  As part of our tournament orientation, we would like to take 15-20 minutes of your time to acquaint you with the facilities.  Also, at this time, the Tournament Desk Officials will review your final rosters and make any necessary changes to the scoring and stat sheets.  We do this to alleviate confusion prior to the start of your tournament experience.  At the conclusion of your game, coaches and players will meet near the snack bar with the tournament directors to receive housing assignments and tournament information.  

Coaches should have already made their motel reservations at the Gridley Inn and RV Park
(530) 846-4520.  If you have not made your reservations, please do so today!

Coaches should plan to supply their own meals, but we will have an awesome hospitality area available during the tournament hours for coaches and officials.  We are planning a breakfast with your players for Friday morning.  Friday night, after the tournament games, we will be hosting a coaches’ reception.  See Chris McIntire for further information on the coaches’ reception.
During the tournament we will supply balls, a manager, a stat keeper, towels and water.  We will keep stats for your games and provide you with a copy of stats following each of your games.  

The G.I.B.T. provides one custom designed T-shirt for each of your players ATTENDING the tournament and for ONE coach. Your gift will include 4 XXL T-shirts, with the remaining being XL.  If you need sizes other than these, or if you wish to purchase additional shirts, please complete the GIBT T-shirt order form and return it with your roster, photo and housing form
to Chris McIntire.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding this year’s tournament, please do not hesitate to call Chris McIntire at 1-530-682-6610 (cell), 1-530-846-0925 (direct line to my office), or 1-530-846-6100 (evenings).

Please remember that, BY NOVEMBER 21, we need the following:

1.  Team roster, including requested information (see notes on first page)


2.  Team photo  (see notes on first page)

3. Housing pairings form (enclosed with this mailing)  See notes on first page.
4. T-shirt order form, if necessary (enclosed with this mailing)
5. School mascot/logo  (needed for our program)
The following letters or forms are available for download on our website at www.gridleyinvitational.org. 
· Tournament ladder, showing initial pairings and game times  

· Tournament rules  --  please review these with your players
· Tournament schedule of events

· Coaches’ information

· T-shirt order form

· Housing pairings form, to be returned with roster and photo

We look forward to meeting you on December 6th.

Sincerely,


Chris McIntire
2012 G.I.B.T. Tournament Director
Important Tournament Information!








Read carefully! VERY IMPORTANT!!


(  (





Chris McIntire:  	1-530-682-6610 (cell)


		1-530-846-6100 (home)


		1-530-846-0925 (office)





Patti Kilby’s email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:kilby58@hotmail.com" ��kilby58@hotmail.com�
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